
Department of Energy 
Washington, DC 20585 

The Honorable A.J. Eggenberger 
Acting Chairman 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700 
Washington, DC 20004-290 1 

Dear Dr. Eggenberger: 

In our letter of October I ,  2004, we stated that the Kocky Flats Environmental 
Technology Site (RFETS) expected to complete shipping of all transuranic (TRU) 
waste (including wet combustibles) to the Waste Isolation Pilot Plant by April 
2005. This letter is to notify you that the last TRU waste shipment left RFETS on 
April 19,2005. 

If you have any further questions, please call L)r. Robert Goldsmith, Acting 
Deputy Assistant Secretary for Integrated Safety Management and Operations 
Oversight, at (301) 903-4954 or Frazer Lockhart, Manager, Rocky Flats Project 
Office, at (303) 966-2025. 

Sincerely, 

Michael J.  Weis 
Acting Chief Operating Officer 
Environmental Management 

cc: 
M.  Whitaker, IIR-1 
F. Lockhart, R F  




